Intensification of Earthquakes, Since Feast of Trumpets (Sept.13th 2015)
 
 
Mark 13:8  "There will be earthquakes in place after place"

Joel 3:16  "Yahweh's voice will roar from Zion and thunder from Jerusalem, and the heavens and the earth will shake. But Yahweh will be a refuge for his people, a strong fortress for the people of Israel."

Haggai 2:6  "For thus says Yahweh of hosts: Yet once more, in a little while, I will shake the heavens and the earth and the sea and the dry land"

Isaiah 13:13  "Therefore I will make the heavens tremble, and the earth will be shaken out of its place, at the wrath of Yahweh of hosts in the day of his fierce anger."

Hebrews 12:26-27  "At that time his voice shook the earth, but now he has promised, “Once more I will shake not only the earth but also the heavens.”[a] 27 The words “once more” indicate the removing of what can be shaken—that is, created things—so that what cannot be shaken may remain.
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Jun. 1st      Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits NNE of Macquarie Island, Australia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10008x9b

Jun. 2nd       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NW of Kasiguncu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009j64

Jun. 2nd       Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ESE of Hirara, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009jb7

Jun. 2nd       Magnitude 6.8 Earthquake Hits NW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009jd6

Jun. 2nd       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NW of Attu Station, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009jd8

Jun. 2nd       Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake Hits NW of Madang, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009jdx

Jun. 3rd        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ENE of Severo-Kuril'sk, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009khw

Jun. 3rd       Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake Hits Balleny Islands region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kit

Jun. 3rd       Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NNE of Calama, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kja

Jun. 4th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits E of Neiafu, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kjz

Jun. 4th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits ENE of Iwo Jima, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kmz

Jun. 5th        Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits E of Papayal, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kr6

Jun. 6th        Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits S of Calama, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kzf

Jun. 6th        Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake Hits W of San Pedro de Atacama, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009kzf

Jun. 6th        Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SE of Lorengau, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009l19

Jun. 7th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits NNE of Ust'-Kamchatsk Staryy, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009l1i

Jun. 7th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits Reykjanes Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009l2y

Jun. 7th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009l3e 

Jun. 8th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits WSW of Tocopilla, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lbi

Jun. 8th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits ENE of Tocache Nuevo, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lbk

Jun. 8th        USGS: 5.3-magnitude earthquake shakes big island of Hawaii
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/us/53-magnitude-quake-shakes-big-island-of-hawaii-usgs/ar-BBCjHuT?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jun. 8th        Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits ENE of Pagan, Northern Mariana Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/usd0008367

Jun. 9th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits WSW of Balangonan, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lil

Jun. 9th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits WNW of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lmc

Jun. 9th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits Greenland Sea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lmi

Jun. 10th        Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lpe

Jun. 10th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits Southern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lq1

Jun. 10th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits SE of Lata, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ls1

Jun. 10th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SW of Puerto Madero, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lsg

Jun. 12th    6.2-magnitude earthquake shakes Turkey, Greece; 10 injured
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/62-magnitude-earthquake-shakes-turkey-greece-10-injured/ar-BBCz0cO?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jun. 12th        Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits WNW of Illapel, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lwp

Jun. 12th        Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake Hits SE of Sarangani, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lww

Jun. 12th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits NE of Tilichiki, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lyk

Jun. 12th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SSE of Saparua, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009lzg

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake Hits SSE of Port-Vila, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009m97

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake Hits SW of Puerto Madero, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mbf

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SW of Puerto Madero, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mbr

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 6.9 Earthquake Hits NNE of San Pablo, Guatemala
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mbt

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits E of Nuevo Progreso, Guatemala
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mc1

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SW of Champerico, Guatemala
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mim

Jun. 14th        Magnitude 5.5 Earthquake Hits S of Puerto Escondido, Mexico
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mji

Jun. 15th        Magnitude 5.9 Earthquake Hits NE of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mjp

Jun. 15th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SE of Uyugan, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009mk9

Jun. 15th        Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake Hits Southern East Pacific Rise
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009msm​

Jun. 16th        Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake Hits Pacific-Antarctic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009n59

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SE of Atka, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009n7f

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009n7t

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SSW of Masachapa, Nicaragua
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009n9r

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits E of Lakatoro, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009na7

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SE of Plomarion, Greece
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nb8

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 6.1 Earthquake Hits South of the Fiji Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nc2

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SSW of Kokopo, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ncg

Jun. 17th        Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits Iceland region
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009new

Jun. 18th        Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits E of Amahai, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ngf

Jun. 18th        Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SSE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ngx

Jun. 18th        Magnitude 5.8 Earthquake Hits WNW of Havelu, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nju


Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NNW of Saumlaki, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009npc

Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.3Earthquake Hits N of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009npn

Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits NNW of Visokoi Island, S. Georgia & the S. Sandwich Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009npr

Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits ESE of Saiki, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009npy

Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NE of Tobelo, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nr6

Jun. 20th     Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits SSW of Bengkulu, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nrs

Jun. 21st     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NNW of Semisopochnoi Island, Alaska
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nwi

Jun. 21st     6.8-magnitude earthquake shakes Guatemala, El Salvador
http://www.msn.com/en-us/news/world/powerful-quake-shakes-guatemala-and-el-salvador-no-casualties-reported/ar-BBD2rjB?OCID=ansmsnnews11

Jun. 21st     Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake Hits W of Kirakira, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nxm

Jun. 22nd       Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits E of Kuril'sk, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009nz2

Jun. 22nd     Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits SW of Kuripan, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009p1y

Jun. 22nd     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits Kuril Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009p59

Jun. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SE of Pucon, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009p84

Jun. 23rd     Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits ESE of Lata, Solomon Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pa2

Jun. 23rd     Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SSW of Vaini, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pe4

Jun. 24th Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits NW of Dondo, Mozambique
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pf9

Jun. 24th Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits Mid-Indian Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pgd

Jun. 24th Magnitude 5.7 Earthquake Hits SE of Coracora, Peru
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ph9

Jun. 24th Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits W of Ina, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009piw

Jun. 25th Magnitude 5.6 Earthquake Hits Southeast of Easter Island
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009plm

Jun. 25th Magnitude 6.2 Earthquake Hits NW of Nuku`alofa, Tonga
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pmr

Jun. 25th Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits N of `Alaqahdari-ye Kiran wa Munjan, Afghanistan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pnr

Jun. 26th Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits SE of Gharm, Tajikistan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pp8

Jun. 26th Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits N of Santa Monica, Philippines
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009ppq

Jun. 26th Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits ESE of Leof, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pq5

Jun. 26th Magnitude 5.1 Earthquake Hits WSW of Ovalle, Chile
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pqf

Jun. 27th Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake Hits South of the Fiji Islands
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009psx

Jun. 27th Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NE of Tobelo, Indonesia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009pt8

Jun. 28th Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits E of Shikotan, Russia
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009q32

Jun. 28th Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake Hits SSE of Raoul Island, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us20009q4v

Jun. 29th Magnitude 5.0 Earthquake Hits NE of Port-Olry, Vanuatu
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us10009549

Jun. 29th Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake Hits WNW of L'Esperance Rock, New Zealand
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000954z

Jun. 29th Magnitude 5.4 Earthquake Hits SSE of Taron, Papua New Guinea
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us1000959z

Jun. 30th Magnitude 5.3 Earthquake Hits Northern Mid-Atlantic Ridge
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095ed

Jun. 30th Magnitude 5.2 Earthquake Hits N of Hirara, Japan
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095iw

Jun. 30th Magnitude 6.0 Earthquake Hits NNW of Bahia de Caraquez, Ecuador
https://earthquake.usgs.gov/earthquakes/eventpage/us100095nr


